
Dear Friend, 
 
Hibiscus Children’s Center’s 26th Annual Blue Ribbon Luncheon and Fashion Show is here! 
We appreciate your support and hope that you will consider being a valued sponsor this year. 
 
We are excited to announce that the iconic Gretchen Scott, founder and CEO of Gretchen 
Scott Designs, will be our keynote speaker at the Blue Ribbon Luncheon. Her philanthropic 
outreach is closely aligned with our mission. Ms. Scott’s latest designs, as featured in her closest 
store in Jupiter, will be presented during our runway Fashion Show. 
  
Please join us on Wednesday, April 2, 2025 at Oak Harbor Club, where you will enjoy the  
Blue Ribbon Luncheon and Fashion Show. Enjoy the latest looks and trends on our runway,  
with fashions featured from our local stores joining the line up and presented by Beth Sobol  
Productions with professional models traveling north from Miami for this must-see event. 
 
Please come early, doors open at 11 AM, and enjoy a glass of champagne while bidding  
on many amazing auction items and enjoy lunch while viewing our much-anticipated  
runway Fashion Show. 
. 
Funding for the Center is more important than ever in these times of rapidly increasing  
expenses. Your continued support ensures continuity of vital services and helps us provide  
a home environment for children who have experienced abuse, neglect and abandonment. 
 
The Hibiscus Village site and staff bring to life what is done day in and day out. If you would 
like to meet the caregivers, counselors, professionals, and specialists who guide our teenagers 
daily, please reach out to the Director of Outreach and Events, Nyobi Perez  
at (772) 299-6011. Ext 313. 
 

NEW EVENT THIS YEAR - AN EVENING WITH GRETCHEN SCOTT 
As a Cocktail Party Sponsor, join us for an exclusive opportunity to mix and mingle  

with Gretchen Scott on Tuesday Evening, April 1st, in a private club setting.  
Space is Limited so sign up early! 

 
Thank you for your consideration to help us make this special 26th Anniversary celebration a 
tremendous success. We ask that you complete the enclosed sponsorship commitment form. 
Every heart at Hibiscus Children’s Center and the Indian River Guild is filled with gratitude and 
appreciation for your kindness. As you know, it takes a Village to support our Village! 
 
We look forward to seeing you and thanking you in person for your continued support. 
 
With heartfelt thanks, 

Cathy Cronin 
Event Co-Chair 

Diane Wilhelm 
Event Co-Chair 




